Space Administration / Microgravity Research and Life Sciences



DIReV

Space Administration Postfach 30 03 64, 53183 Bonn, Germany

New Shepard M8 Team Blue Origin Dr. Erika Wagner; Teams Profs. Laforsch, Stannarius & Wurm; Dr. Thorben Könemann, ZARM FAB Bremen Your reference

Your letter

Our reference

RD-RW

Your correspondent

Dr. O. Joop

Telephone +49 228 447-

204

Telefax +49 228 447-

735

Otfried.Joop@dlr.de

2018 May 02

Congratulations!

Dear New Shepard M8 Team,

with great pleasure we received the message about Sunday's successful New Shepard flight and the nominal execution of all experiments on board.

For the first time, DLR has been customer on this promising new flight opportunity for scientific experiments under space conditions.

Heartiest congratulations to all of you for performing and enabling excellent science on a high parabola into space.

Kind regards from DLR Bonn

Head of Microgravity Research

and Life Sciences

TEXUS Program Manager